
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s House 

Champs 

 
Transporter 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance 

96.3% 

 

 

Well done to Grey 3 

& Red 1 who 

achieved 100% this 

week 

 

 

Next Week At A Glance   

Monday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book                                    
Cricket Y3-Y6 3 – 4.15 
SCSS Multisports Rec-Y6 3 – 4.15 
 

Tuesday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
School football clubs Y3-Y6  3 – 4.15 
 

Wednesday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book  
FILM CLUB: Will be back in September 
 

Thursday 

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
442 Football – Y3-Y6 3 – 4.10 
Running Club Y2-Y6 3 – 4.10 

Friday 
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book 
Choir 8am 
 

 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

Dear Families,                                          
Our children have had a super week with their 

teachers in their new classrooms. We have had a lot 

of interest in our welcome meetings which is great! 

Please look out for curriculum newsletters on 

September 4th giving you more information about 

what your children are learning.   Our leavers have 

had a very busy schedule including designing and 

starting to make a friendship garden in school. 

Keep an eye out for their progress!                                                
        

TRANSPORTER 

Head Teacher Award 
For:  

  A Good Start Behaviour Badge Teachers' Choice 

FS1 Mia McLeod Freya Whalley Izabella Halton 

FS2 Nyah Tavener Luca Richardson Myles Johnson 

KS1 
Missy Wilcockson 

Millie King 
Natalia Bower 
Noah Graham 

William Swarbrick 
Annie Hodgson 

Lower KS2 
KS2 

Darcy Jones 
Leyton Welsh 

Olivia Robinson 
Brandon Grey 

Sam Swainson 
Evangeline King 

Y5 Daniel Cole William Smith Harvey Dundon 
Y6 Casey McLeod Harley Cotterill Tom Bowman 

 

Leeroy’s Joke Corner 
 What do you call someone 

who stands between the 

goal posts and stops the ball 

rolling away? 

Annette 

 Skelton Primary School 
 

Friday 6th July 2018 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod 
Tel: 01287 650689                                                                                                
Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

CHOIR NEWS 

Fresh from the Royal Festival Hall, our choir have been 

invited to perform the concert once again, this time for a 

local audience at the newly refurbished Middlesbrough 

Town Hall! Please join us if you can.                                               

Mrs Cox (who will be based in                                                                    

year 2 next year)  

will be setting up a  

lower school choir to                                                                     

grow the talent of the  

future from September  

and so get practising! 

GOVERNOR VACANCY  
Our team of dedicated governors are 

keen to recruit a new member with 

expertise in finance / banking. If 

you know of anyone within our 

school community who may be 

interested in finding out more, 

please ask them to contact the 

office. THANKYOU 

UNIFORM change for 

September Children are 

asked to fasten their hair 

with plain bobbles and 

plain headbands(and no bows 

or hair ornaments) in the 

new school year.                                     

Thank you for supporting 

our school uniform. Our 

children look so very smart 

and wear it with pride!    

 

mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk


                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 
FRIENDSHIP GARDEN PLAN 

Any offers of support/ resources 

much appreciated!                                          

Please see Mr Yates/ Mr Hill 

 



Sports Roundup  
WOW, what a week in sports we've had!  Children from KS2 represented us at the East Cleveland Olympics on Tuesday and were absolutely amazing which 

was rewarded with a first place for Skelton. 

They certainly showed that they were ready and resilient in their races! The day had a perfect end of course with England progressing to the Quarter Finals. 

 

We also had an England Commonwealth competitor come and visit us too, the fabulous Kelly-Jo Robinson. What a determined young lady, our children 
listened in awe of her strength and determination as she told them the massive weights that she could lift. 

Kelly-Jo worked with KS2 children to show how they can use every day items to create a circuit to strengthen their muscles and core stability. There was an 
awful lot of strange faces and 'umphs' coming from the children as they completed the circuit. 

A great start to the new school year which I am sure will continue with our football teams participating in the Brotton Carnival on Saturday. Girls' kick-off is at 
9am with the boys following them at 11am. 

Don't worry it'll all be finished for England's kick off if you want to come and support.  COME ON ENGLAND!! 

Parent Note: Unfortunately, if your child was due to participate in the athletics event on Wednesday 11th July it has been postponed due to an issue at the 
venue. 

 

 

  

                                                                                                                               


